
P-04-605 Save the Cwmcarn Forest Drive from Indefinite or Permanent 
Closure– Petitioner to the Committee. 04.02.16

Hi Kathryn

We have certainly made a great deal of progress on the matter of the closure 
of the Drive and NRW have now publically stated that they will work with us. 
For an update on this please see here: 

http://www.southwalesargus.co.uk/news/14230546.___Open_door____polic
y_on_future_of_Cwmcarn_Forest_welcomed/

I think that it will now be appropriate to close the petition and I would like to 
thank you, the committee members and staff for all the assistance you have 
provided with this matter. 

The petition achieved everything I hoped it would.

Very best regards

Rob Southall

Chair, Friends of Cwmcarn Forest Drive
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